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JuneðJuly  2018 

GREETINGS 

God has blessed our family as we have 

been traveling and quite busy these last 

months. From Western New York, to  

Eastern Pennsylvania, and as far south as 

Florida, we have been  

knocking down the 

miles! Thank you for 

your continued  

prayers for our safety 

on Americaôs  

highways. 

SUPPORT 

We are praising God for several new  

supporting churches! We are now at 65% 

of our needed monthly support and  

steadily moving towards our departure for 

the field. Please pray specifically with us 

that we would be able to be at or near 85%  

at the end of the year. God is able and with 

your prayers, we are confident this goal 

can be met. 

SCHEDULE 

God has blessed our summer schedule. We 

have been at our home base less than 12 

days since the end of March! Our July 

schedule is shaping up to be one of the 

busiest we have had on deputation. We are 

thanking the Lord for His goodness in this, 

and praying for more folks to catch the  

vision for Norway.  

PRAYERS AND PRAISE 

We continue to ask for prayer regarding 

our schedule, as well as for productive 

meetings. We would like to be in Norway  

by summertime of next year. If we can 

reach our 85% goal by January, we will be 

well on our way to that goal. Please pray 

that God would open the doors for     

meetings that He wants us to be in.  

THANK YOU 

As always, thank you for your continued 

prayers and support. We count it a  

privilege to be your missionaries. May the 

Lord richly bless each of you. 

In His Service, 

Russell, Beth, and Ada Holland 
 John 1:1-3 Lancaster, PA 


